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1.  Letter to the Board from the Minister of Energy and Infrastructure dated July 
5, 2010, regarding Low-Income Energy Customers 
 

Given the recent letter to the Board dated July 5, 2010, from the Minister 
of Energy and Infrastructure regarding low-income energy customers, 
does Union intend to make any changes to its low-income programs, in 
terms of the total budget and types of programs it intends to undertake in 
2011? 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 


